
Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to provide you with an update on the ongoing improvements to our electric 

vehicle (EV) charging infrastructure in our community. 

Project Overview 

As part of our commitment to sustainability and reducing carbon emissions, we have been 

working diligently to enhance the availability and accessibility of EV charging stations. 

Recent Developments 

• Installation of 10 new charging stations in various locations throughout the community. 

• Upgraded existing charging stations with faster charging capabilities. 

• Partnerships with local businesses to provide additional charging options for residents. 

Future Plans 

Looking ahead, we are planning to: 

• Increase the number of charging stations by 25% over the next year. 

• Implement a community feedback program to gather resident input on charging needs. 

• Host an informational session on electric vehicles and charging solutions. 

Get Involved 

We encourage residents to share their thoughts and suggestions regarding our EV initiatives. 

Please reach out to us via email or attend our upcoming community meeting. 

Thank you for your continued support in making our community more sustainable! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


